
From: Geneve Darcey 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Opinion: Why COVID-19 Vaccines Should Not Be Required for All Americans | National News | US News 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:58:28 PM 

https://www.usnews.com/news/national-news/why-covid-19-vaccines-should-not-be-required-for-all-americans 

Dear Joseph, 
This is the article that I referenced in my previous email. It references the Israel study that shows natural immunity 
is 6.7 times stronger than vaccinated immunity. Thank you for your time! 
Sincerely, Geneve Darcey 
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